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MAY 2 81998

The Research Foundation of SUNY
Univ. at Buffalo-Sponsored Programs Admin.
ATTN: Mary Jane Gallo
Suite 211, The UB Commons
520 Lee Entrance
Amherst, New York 14228

Dear Ms. Gallo:

Subject: Closeout of Contract No. NRC-04-94-054

We have reviewed the subject contract file documentation and have determined that all actions
have been completed.

The contractors release was received on July 15,1997 and total payment in the amount of
$47,511.55 has been accomplished. The past performance report was returned on
May 22,1998. All obligations have been met by the parties and the contract is officially closed
out.
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Sincerely

N.. Mace, Contra [ing li

icer !Mary
Contract Management Bra h1 O

I Division of Contracts and
Property Management j

Office of Administration 1
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